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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 

Friday May 12th -  

MOTHER’S DAY Stall 

Friday May 12th—Choir 

performing @ Riverlea 

Friday 12th May—Whole 

School Assembly 3pm 

Monday May 15th—

CANTEEN OPENING 

Thursday 18th May—

Whole School Open  

Morning 9am—10.30am 

Mon 29th May—Thurs 1st 

June—Book Fair 

Thursday 22nd June Y56 

Reptile Encounters  

Incursion 

Friday 23rd June Last day 

of Term 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Open Morning – Thursday 18th May 

Next Thursday the whole school will be open for our current and prospective families to 

come and visit classrooms and engage with students in a range of open-ended learning 

experiences. We are inviting current families to visit 

their own children’s classrooms between 9.00am – 

10.30am. New families can participate in a school tour 

with our School Captains between 10.00am – 10.30am, 

followed by a general presentation in the Chillout 

Space and opportunity to ask questions.  

Our Year 5/6 Cooking group will be hosting morning tea 

in the Administration Building, serving their own made 

scones, jam and cream along with tea/coffee for a gold 

coin donation.  

We are looking forward to celebrating and sharing our 

learning with everyone next Thursday and hope to see you there. If you know of any  

families whose children will be starting school next year, please let them know they are 

most welcome. 

Cross Country 

Last Thursday a team of our students attended Brimbank Park, to compete against other 

schools in the District Cross Country event. Congratulations to all of our competitors. It 

was a really proud moment to see our students being so supportive of each other and 

also congratulate other competitors on their efforts. All of our students demonstrated 

great strength and courage as they ran around the challenging course, with many  

students achieving personal goals. A special mention to Georgia who will be moving onto 

the next level. (See sports report on page 8) 
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Bright STEM Year 5/6 Incursion 

This morning our Year 5/6 students participated in a STEM incursion which was run by a group of engineers called Bright 

STEM. Bright STEM visit primary and secondary schools, talking to students about the career possibilities students can have 

if they choose a STEM pathway. Students also have the opportunity to engage in hands on activities. The feedback from our 

students was very positive and the facilitators were impressed with the level of engagement and questions our students 

asked. 

School Council 

Earlier this week we had our school council meeting. School Council’s role is one of Governance, which includes making 
sure our polices are up to date and reviewed in accordance with DET requirements. We have recently reviewed a number 
of our policies and continue to do so each year. To see our most recent updated policies you can click on the following link:  

https://kheights.vic.edu.au/our-school/policies/  

In response to feedback we are looking more closely at our uniform policy to make sure it is inclusive, while maintaining the 

purpose of having a school uniform. The updated policy, when finalised,  will be communicated with families through the 

newsletter, Compass and made available on our school website. Teachers will also go through with students the updates 

and we thank you in advance for helping to support the implementation by making sure your children are wearing the  

correct school uniform as per the policy.  

Canteen—Grand Opening 

The canteen will be up and running as of Monday 15th May, please see the flyer on page 5 and download the QKR app to 

access more details of the yummy food available. (QKR download information on pages 15 & 16) 

Clubs 

These have started this week, Crochet Club and Lego this week and Chess Club next week. (Photos on page 3) 

Mother’s Day/Special Person’s Stall 

Don’t forget tomorrow morning Parents and Friends will be holding the Mother’s Day/Special Person’s Day stall. If you 

would like your child to be able to purchase something from the stall please make sure they come to school with money in 

a secure and safe way to keep them from losing it.  

We hope all the special  people in your life will be spoilt on Sunday. 

Victoria Graham 

Pop into the office area for a morning coffee/ tea and 

scone, freshly made by students who participate in our 

weekly Life Skills session.  

A gold coin donation would be appreciated. 
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CLUBS! 
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PE @KHPS 

Buckley District Cross Country 

Congratulations to the 43 students who took part in the Buckley District cross country event last week at Brimbank 
Park.  
Despite an overcast day and a bit of a wet track, the weather held out for an enjoyable morning. Each student gave 
100% and we wish Georgia in Year 6 all the best at the Divisional finals in late May– this will be her 3rd time making it 
to his level which is a fantastic achievement.  
Thanks to all of the parents and family members who came down to support our students, in particular Erin who helped 
out with course marshalling-it was much appreciated! 

Mr. Matton 

PE and Sports Co-ordinator 
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